
McCaw to Centre Pathway        George Clapham 
 
As many of you noticed and others will be noticing, the pathway between the Centre and McCaw Court has been 
paved.  This occurred on a sunny but cool afternoon on Tuesday November 2nd.   
 
The section of the path from just below the houses on McCaw and all the way down to the Centre are now 
owned by CCRA.  Geranium had promised to complete that section of the path with compacting gravel but not to 
pave it.   
 
The Canterbury Transition Committee, composed of Ed Richards, Gord Simmons, Barry Smythe and Jim Brady 
had negotiated with Geranium to pave the lower section at the same time as the upper part was being done.  
The total cost of paving this section was $18,000 and Geranium at the last moment made the decision to pay the 
entire amount. 
 
CCRA residents would like to thank our CTC negotiating team and Geranium for this early Christmas gift. 
 
 


